
NASSAU COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

Garden City, New York 11530 

 

Academic, Student Affairs & Enrollment Committee Meeting Minutes 

May 14, 2024 

 

The meeting of the Academic, Student Affairs & Enrollment Committee of the Board of Trustees was held 

on the eleventh floor of the Administrative Tower. The meeting was called to order by Chair Tuman at       

5:25 p.m. 

 

Committee Members Present:  Donna Tuman, Chair 

 Lynne D’Agostino 

 Kathy Weiss  

             Leslie Vazquez 

 Jorge Gardyn (ex-officio) 

 

Also in Attendance:  Trustee DeGrace 

 CAO Conzatti, Acting VP Alvarez-Ortiz, 

 Asst. VP Follick, Registrar Barkan  

 

1. Approval of Minutes 

 

Trustee Tuman requested a motion to approve the minutes of April 9, 2024.  Trustee Weiss moved the 

motion; seconded by Trustee D’Agostino.  Motion carried 4-0.     

 

2. Enrollment Updates 

 

Registrar Barkan presented the Summer 2024 report comparing May 9, 2024 to May 11, 2023, which 

reveals an increase of 2.14%.  Summer enrollment applications are down, however registered students are 

up for non-degree and visiting students.  Fall registration shows an increase of 22.54% in credits and 20.10% 

in head count.  The Registrar’s office continues its outreach to attract students for the summer and fall with 

mailings to new, continuing students and new non-degree and visiting students. 

Asst. VP Follick presented the Fall new student enrollment trends comparing May 7, 2024 to May 7, 2023 

showing a slight decrease in first-year applications but an increase in registered students. Transfer 

applications are up, which is the normal trend.  Roughly, 471 students have been tested as of May 6, 2024, 

compared to 949 students from Fall 2023, with testing on campus as the preferred modality.  NCC hosted 

New Admitted Students’ Day, held on April 24th and 26th, which was attended by over a hundred students 

each day.  He thanked all involved for the success of the events.  Student Activities office will be hosting 

new student orientation days in August. 

Chair Tuman asked if there were any other items for the Committee to consider.  There being none, the 

meeting adjourned at 5:31p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

________________________ 

Anne E. Brandi 

Secretary to the President and 

  the Board of Trustees 

Anne E. Brandi  


